
 

 
 
 

          15th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our ‘Anglo-Saxons’ topic we will be holding an Anglo-Saxon day on 
Thursday 12th January 2023.  We are very lucky to have the Gripping History team 
leading the day for us.   
 
During the day the children will take part in various activities, including handling 
artefacts, finding out more about Anglo-Saxon monks and preparing for an Anglo-
Saxon voyage!  
 
To add to the drama of the day we would like the children to come to school dressed 
as an Anglo-Saxon! Please see the attached sheets for how this can be achieved. 
Please also note there is no need to buy new clothes/costumes – please use items 
you already have! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Ingle, Mr Brolia and Mrs Finley 
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Dear Parents / Careers,  
   
At Priory Junior School, we are in the process of reviewing and improving our science 
curriculum.   
   
As part of this, we would like to engage with the wider school community to see if 
there are any science-related experiences the children could benefit from. The aim 
would be to arrange for guest speakers to come and speak to the children about their 
job and experiences. This could be in the form of a pre-recorded video, running a 
workshop or presenting to certain year groups. classes.   
  
If you think you would be able to support us or if your company could offer any 
outreach opportunities, then please click the following link to fill out the short survey:  
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEOH
u8sZ9qXROi3Gt6f5D0ixUNzI3NzZKRDdUOFRIRjhLVkM5STFTTklBVS4u  
  
Thank you for your continued support, we are very excited about this!   
  
Don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.  
   
Best wishes,  
   
Miss Lygo   
   

Science Lead  
  
 

27th November 2023 

 

Do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 
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